
Ref. No. OPBMS/2024-25/CIR/13                         Classes: VI-XII                                        April 04, 2024   

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Parent Orientation Session scheduled for 06 April, 2024, Saturday. 

This session aims to provide you with valuable insights into our school's ethos, curriculum, policies and various 

programs designed to support your child's holistic development. We encourage all parents to attend this 

informative session along with their wards as your active involvement is vital for your child's academic progress 

and school community engagement. Kindly make every effort to be present at the orientation as attendance for 

the same will be recorded for your ward. The time slots for the same are as follows: 

Roll Number Timings 

1-15 09:30 am – 10:30 am 

16 Onwards 11:30 am – 12:30 pm 

 

Kindly note that your wards presence in school uniform is mandatory. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 


